
www.jonesboroughps.com 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .         Baile An Chláir 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Monday, 19 February 2024 
 
A Thuismitheoirí / Dear Parents 
 
We will be starting an After School homework club for children in primaries Four to Seven 
beginning Monday 26th February. This would follow similar arrangements to the Foundation 
Stage After School in that it would be for one hour from 3.00 to 4.00pm. Children will also be 
able to attend on any day from Monday to Thursday. We would ask that children provide a 
donation of £2 on each day of attendance. 
 
The ’homework club’ will enable children to do some of their weekly homework with 
supervision and some support from Teaching assistants. Children will of-course have to 
finish any homework activities at home which they don’t manage to complete in the After 
School time allocation. 
 
We would of-course still encourage parents to support their children with daily reading and to 
monitor their completed homeworks as normal. 
 
 
 
Le meas / Yours sincerely 
 

 
Donal Keenan 
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